
Peter  O'Connell
South Portland, ME
LD 953
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I urge you to vote against LD 953.  The bill would allow rapid fire modification 
devices to be added to rifles and other firearms, which would endanger regular 
citizens, including children.  No hunter or home owner needs to add these devices to 
their guns to be able to hunt or protect their home.  Passage of this bill would 
endanger law enforcement personnel and all citizens. 
Thank you.


